
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 
Pre-School sessions for this year are now 

full. We are also full for the following school 

year 2025/2026. Bookings for the year 

2026/2027 are limited so if you would like to 

reserve a place for siblings or increase your 

current hours please contact Mrs Wallace 

for further information. 

 

 
Colder Weather 

Please ensure children are dressed 

appopriately for the colder weather as we do 

spend a lot of time outdoors. This may 

include warm waterproof coats, hats and 

mittens. 

 

World Book Day 6th March 2025 

We will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ but 

we are not asking the children to dress up 

this year. This year, we will be sending a 

paper hat home for children to decorate, 

linked to their favourite book. The children 

will participate in a range of reading for 

pleasure activities during the day. Book 

tokens will also be sent home. 

 

Kids around Dogs Sessions 

On Friday 14th February, each class within 

the school will take part in a lesson to help 

them learn how to be safe around dogs. I’m 

sure the children will look forward to 

meeting Lola the dog too! There will be a 

second session on Friday 16th May. Please 

see attached letter for further information. 

  

 
HALF TERM HOLIDAY: Monday 17th February – 

Friday 21 st February                                                 

Inset Day: Monday 24th February. 

 Pupils return to school on Tuesday 25th 

February 

 

Items from Home  

We understand that children may need to bring 

personal possessions into nursery such as a 

comforter especially when they are settling in. 

We ask parents to avoid bringing in toys from 

home after this time, this is to avoid upset and 

the toy getting broken. We do not accept any 

responsibility for any toys or possessions that 

may get broken or go missing. 

 
Forthcoming FOB Events 

Easter Egg Cup Pottery painting with Potters 

Barn. Friday 28th February - 3.30pm in the 

school hall. See our poster attached for details. 

 

Food Bingo - Saturday 8th March at Chipping 

Village Hall. Eyes down 7.30pm. Please note this 

event is suitable for adults / older children 

(upper KS2) only. If anyone is able to volunteer 

either on the night or during set up we would be 

very grateful. Please make yourself known to Liz 

Walne or Sarah Brown. 

 

Non Uniform Day on Friday 14th February. The 

fine will be to bring in an item for the Bingo - i.e. 

long shelf life products like bottles, chocolates 

or a box of biscuits. We would be grateful if 

anyone is able to contribute any additional prizes 

like vouchers for the raffle. 
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